
NAME: _____________________________________

On Friday, March 3, 2023, the students and teachers in preschool through 6th grade will be
participating in the annual Milan C-2 Read-a-Thon. During this day, guest readers are asked to come
into classrooms and read their favorite books to the class for about 10-15 minutes. We would like to

invite you to be a guest reader. We will have books available, or you may bring your own. To
schedule a time, please return this form to your child’s teacher or you may

call Lori Binkley at 660-265-1404. Please RSVP by March 2, 2023.

We will look forward to seeing you on March 3rd! Thank you! 

Name Times I am Available


